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Ralf R. Rodriguez, a member of the firm’s Construction Law Group, was quoted in the Law360 article

“Fla. Real Estate Attys See Lengthy Rebuild From Hurricane Ian.” Ralf compared Ian to past

hurricanes and discussed the current issues affecting the real estate, construction, and insurance

industries and the broader economy that may affect rebuilding and recovery efforts. “This is going to

be one major damage-causing hurricane, if not the costliest one so far,” said Ralf. “To the people who

don’t have flood insurance, they may end up not being able to recover and then have to sell their

properties the way they are.”

To read more of this article, click here. 
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